
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 
   February 20, 2001 
 
 
 
Gary Standifer, Chairman 
Department of Commerce and Insurance 
Real Estate Appraiser Commission 
500 James Robertson Parkway, Suite 620 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1166 
 
Dear Mr. Standifer: 
 
 Thank you for your February 1, 2001 letter requesting an extension of the 60-day period to 
respond to our January 22nd field review letter. You noted that the Real Estate Appraiser 
Commission would consider our letter at its March 19th meeting, and that a final response will be 
developed at that time.  
 
 We, therefore, have extended the response date to March 30th. Please contact us, if you have 
any questions. 
 
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
   Ben Henson 
   Executive Director 
 


